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September 17, 1992

-Docket Nost 50-259,- 50-260,-
ano.50-296

LTennessee-Valley Authority.
ATIN:: Mr. O. J. Zeringue

Vice President-
Browns' Ferry Operations
P; 0. Box 2000

Decatur, Al-.35602

Gentlemen: '

In your letter dated May 27, 1992, to Mr. Robert M. Gallo, Operator

Licensing Branch, NRR, you requestcd a one-time waiver to realign.your

operator requalification program to end the evaluation cycle in December -

rather than June. Upon consultation with the-Operator Licensing Branch, your

request for waiver is approved provided that|all requalification accreditation ;

requirements and NRC commitments, if any, are maintained during the transition

period. If you or your staff have any questions in this matter, please

telephone me at (404) 331-5541.

Sincerely,

-(original resigned by T, A. Peebles)

Thomas A. Peebles, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: C. T. Dexter, Training Manager
P. Barron, Site Licensing

Manager

bec: T. M. Ross, NRR
R. M. Gallo, LOLB, NRR
P. J. Kellogg, DRP
C. D. Payne, DRS
Document Control' Desk.
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September 17, 1992

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATIN: Mr. O. J. Zeringue

Vice President
Browns ferry Operations /
P. O. Box 2000 /
Decatur, AL 35602 /
Gentlemen: /

In your letter dated May 27, 1992, to Mr., Robert M. Gallo, Operator '

Licensing Branch, NRR, you requested a one-t e waiver to realign your
/

operator requalification program to end th'e evaluatinn cycle in December
/

rather than June. Upon consultation yith the Operator Licensing Branch, your

request for waiver is approved pro 3ided that all requalification accreditation
/

requirements and NRC commitments / if any, are maintained during the transition

If you or your staff h ve any questions in this matter, pleaseperiod. f
/

telephone me at (404) 331-5641.

!
/

Sincerely,

!
,- (original resigned by T. A. Peebles)

I

j' Thomas A. Peebles, Chief
f Operations Branch

Division of Reactor Safety-

cc: C. T. Dy er, Training Manager
P. Barron, Site Licensing

Mannger
/

bcc: T.fM. Ross, NRR
R/ M. Gallo, LOLB, NRR

/,P. J. Kellogg, DRPC. D. Payne, DRS
Document Control Desk
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